
 SCOTTS VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
 Board Meeting:  August 23, 2016 
 
 
 
IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES APPROVE A CONTRACT WITH 
JARVIS ENGINEERING CO., INC. FOR MAINTENANCE AND CONSTRUCTION SERVICES 
FOR THE 2016-2017 FISCAL YEAR. 
 
BACKGROUND: The district has contracted with Jarvis Engineering Co., Inc. since the 2012-

2013 fiscal year to receive maintenance and construction services. The 
proposed contract extends those services through the 2016-2017 fiscal year. 

DESCRIPTION 
DETAILS: Mike Smith, a former SVUSD board member and longtime volunteer, is the 

principal of Jarvis Engineering Co., Inc. The proposed contract extends 
services through the 2016-2017 fiscal year.   

 
FISCAL IMPACT: No fiscal impact, the cost of the contract was budgeted in the Adopted 2016-

2017 budget. 

Prepared By:               Rudolph Ramirez, Chief Business Official 
     
 
Item Proposed for:      Consent 


